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                                                    February 18, 2014                               
 
                            NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
 
SUBJECT:         Invitation to Bid      PROJECT: K-5500 C (2nd Round )  (Mountain Region) 
 
DESCRIPTION:   Installation of LED L ight Fixtures on Existing Poles at Highway Rest Areas. 
The North Carolina Department of Transportation is requesting bids for the above-described 
project located at Rest Areas across North Carolina; Contractor shall furnish all labor, material, 
equipment, and traffic control. 
 

BID OPENING:     2:00 p.m., Wednesday, March 12, 2014 
 
Sealed bids must be received in the NCDOT Roadside Environmental Unit (Room560)  
Transportation Bldg. at 1 South Wilmington Street in Raleigh, North Carolina 27601  
All Bids must be received by 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, March 12, 2014.  
 
Please Read “Instructions to Bidders” in the Contract Proposal before submitting bid. 
Bids must be submitted on the official bid sheet, submitted with the entire Contract Proposal, 
and display the following statement on the front of the envelope submitted. 

 
QUOTE:   K-5500 C (2nd Round)  (MOUNTAIN  REGION)                  

                   INSTALLATION  OF  LED  LIGHT  FIXTURES  
 
(Postal  Mailing  Address) 
 
NCDOT ROADSIDE ENVIRONMENTAL UNIT  
ATTN: PAUL STANKIEWICZ (Rm.-560)  
1557 MAIL SERVICE CENTER 
RALEIGH, NORTH CAROLINA   27699-1557 
 
(Delivery Address  /  Express Mail Address) 
 
NCDOT ROADSIDE ENVIRONMENTAL UNIT  
ATTN: PAUL STANKIEWICZ (Rm.-560) (Transportation Building) 
ONE SOUTH WILMINGTON STREET 
RALEIGH, NORTH CAROLINA   27601 
 
Questions + Contact: NCDOT ~ Roadside Environmental Unit ~ Paul Stankiewicz ~ (919) 707-2929 
 
 
The North Carolina Department of Transportation, in accordance with the provisions of Title VI of the Civil Rights of 1964 (78 
Stat.252) and the Regulations of the Department of Transportation (49 C.F.R., Part 21), issued pursuant to such act, hereby 
notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively insure that the contract entered into pursuant to this notice will be awarded to the 
lowest responsible bidder without discrimination on the grounds of sex, race, color, or national origin. 


